
 
Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

May 21 2019 

Workshop Meeting 

 

8:00AM 

 

 

Administration 

 

 

 1: Employee Health insurance- UHC/Anthem plan choice 

   

Administrator Andy Ehrhart presented options from McGohan Brabender.  The Trustees decided to stay 

with the current plan. 

 

 2: Job Descriptions 

 

Administrator Andy Ehrhart has reviewed and amended job descriptions and they will be ready at next 

regular business meeting to approve. 

 

 3: Wonder Way Project – Quote Review 

 

 4:  Old Molly Burger Lots – Discussion 

 

 5: Recycling Update 

  

Administrator Mr. Ehrhart and Fiscal Officer Deborah Watson discussed the recycling invoices and that 

due to the fact that Waste Management Company has started charging exuberant fees for items they call 

contaminants, the Township can no longer afford this service for our Residents. 

 

 6: Executive Session – Personnel   

 

 
 Adjournment    9:24 
 

 

 


